
2018 SPIN
Open House!
Are you an Illinois undergraduate looking 
for your next internship experience?

The National Center for Supercomputing Applications (NCSA) is looking for highly motivated, creative 
students to work on hands-on research projects with guidance from NCSA staff and faculty affiliates. The 
center will offer a limited number of paid SPIN (Students Pushing INnovation) internships during the 
the Summer 2019 session. The SPIN projects are open to students in any major and any year of study; 
international students can apply.

Want to learn more? Come to our SPIN Open House! You’ll get to meet our NCSA staff and faculty affiliates 
and learn more about the different projects you could be a part of. Refreshments will be provided.

For more info contact spin@illinois.edu or visit spin.ncsa.illinois.edu.

“I think it has definitely made 
my college experience more 
worthwhile. It’s just a wonderful 
experience in general. I appreciate 
the SPIN program very much, and 
I would recommend it to anyone.”

Emily Chen
Summer 2015-Fall 2016 Intern

“Why SPIN? There are so many 
reasons, but the best one is the 
atmosphere. All the people I have 
met are genuinely motivated 
and care about their projects. 
I love being surrounded by such 
ambitious people. It’s a great 
program with amazing students.”

Aubrey Laskowski
Summer 2016 Intern
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YOU + NCSA = 
ENDLESS POSSIBILITIES


